
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "CLIFFORD HAMILTON"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:32:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Hamilton:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky [
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 5:45 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Gas is cheaper than coal so why are they not requesting a rate decrease? We also should not be having to pay for
them closing the plants down how in hell is there an expense in not operating a plant!!!!!!

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. CLIFFORD HAMILTON
po box 1652
HYDEN, KY 41749

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Elmer Coleman"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:32:00 PM

Dear Mr. Coleman:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky [
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 4:57 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Elmer Coleman
7520 Marrowbone rd.
3
Elkhorn city, KY 41522



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Kathaleen Godsey"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:31:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Godsey :

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky ]
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 8:45 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kathaleen Godsey
104 Sand Ridge Drive
Hazard, KY 41701



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Genevieve Williams"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Williams:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky [
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:13 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.
I say No to the ridiculous rates they are continuing to charge customers in a poverty stricken area with no decent
jobs that pay a decent wage here. They are ripping off our community and making it even more difficult to pay our
mortgages and insurances and car payments to be able to go to work. The Better Business Bureau needs to hear
about thus whole ordeal.

Sincerely,

Ms. Genevieve Williams
P.O. BOX 163



EASTERN, KY 41622



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Shirley Lewis"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Lewis:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 9:43 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Shirley Lewis
1814 fort branch rd
1814 fort branch rd
Viper, KY 41774



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Lee Hall"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:29:00 PM

Dear   Mr. Hall:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 12:43 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes or with extreme medical expenses. These electricity
bills are obscene, and we will be forced to seek out other power sources/providers if these rate hikes continue.

Sincerely,

Mr. Lee Hall
895 6th Street
Paintsville, KY 41240



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "ike kidd"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:29:00 PM

Dear Mr. Kidd:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky ]
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:43 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. ike kidd
6122 hwy 7 south
Topmost, KY 41862



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Tammy Estepp"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:28:00 PM

Dear Ms. Estepp:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 1:43 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 8, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

we  have to choose weather to pay the electric bill or have food in the house  or be able to get medical help of any
kind ...we already freeze in the winter and stay hot in the summer ........I AM SAYING NO.........

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tammy Estepp
PO BOX 58
SIDNEY, KY 41564-0058



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:27:00 PM

Dear Mr. Stiltner:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Hinton, Daniel E (PSC) 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 6:35 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power - 2017-00179 - Comment posted to PSC-Regulations Facebook page
 
Andrew,
 
I thought I would forward this to you.  Apparently a KY Power customer posted on the PSC-
Regulations Facebook page.
 

From: Facebook  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 7:01 PM
To: PSC - Regulations <PSC.Regulations@ky.gov>
Subject: [Ky PSC Regulations] New message from Clayton Stiltner
 
                                                                                                         

   
 

   Facebook
 

   



 
This message was sent to psc.regulations@ky.gov. If you don't want to receive these emails from Facebook in the
future, please unsubscribe.
Facebook, Inc., Attention: Community Support, 1 Hacker Way, Menlo Park, CA 94025

   

 

Clayton Stiltner is waiting for a response from Ky PSC Regulations
 
Responding quickly to your message from Clayton Stiltner will help increase their trust and
confidence in your Page.
 

Please say NO to KY Power/AEP request for a service increase
charge! We the Senior folks and low income cannot afford any more
increases with our fixed incomes! Please remember, we need a break
also!

 
View Conversation

 
 
 
 
New! Reply by Email
 
If you reply to this email, Clayton Stiltner will receive your response in Messenger.
 
 

   

      

 

 



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Larry Fleming"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:27:00 PM

Dear Mr. Fleming:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky [
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 4:13 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 8, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Larry Fleming
1837 Hwy 319
Hardy, KY 41531



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:25:00 PM

Dear Ms. Kiser:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 8:12 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY Power rate increase
 
 
 
From: Dorothy Kiser  
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 7:27 AM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power rate increase
 
To whom it may concern, 
I hear on the news that KY Power company is asking for a rate increase in southeastern KY.  I
would like to inform you that here in the Neon area and probably all over Letcher County,
 KY Power has already doubled most of our electric bills that we have received for Nov. 
Some have increased even more.  I am a widow living in a small mobile home and 3 days a
week, I do volunteer work with my church and am not at home during the day. I rarely cook a
meal usually eating frozen dinners or eating left overs from when I cook maybe I time a week.
My use of electricity did not increase 



enough to cause my electric bill increase from $77 to $166 dollars in one month.  All my
friends and neighbors saw increase from $100 to their electric bills being doubled or
sometimes even more.
I lived in Central KY for the past 28 years and had KU formy electricity and the electric bill
for a 3 bedoom home never had that type of increase...the people in Letcher County cannot
handle this type of increase and now KY Power is requesting even more.  As you know, the
employment rate in the county is poor and most people live on fixed incomes.   Many of us
will not be able to pay these ridiculous increase and still have money for food, medicines, and
other essential needs.  Please, I am requesting you interview people here and kniw that I am
telling the truth.  There was no earthly reason for the electric bills to have this much of a hike
in one month and now they are asking for more.   We need your help.
Thank you, 
Dorothy Kiser
3166 Hwy 805  lot #1
Neon, KY 41840



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Rose Crum"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:24:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Crum:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 10:15 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 8, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rose Crum
PO Box 782
27
Inez, KY 41224



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "James Shope"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:24:00 PM

Dear Mr. Shope:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 9:44 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 8, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. James Shope
519 Redbud Ct.
Ashland, KY 41102



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Tommy Tackett"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:23:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Tackett:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky [
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 12:46 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 8, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tommy Tackett
1617 Turkey Pen Rd.
Virgie, KY 41572



From: PSC - Public Information Officer
To: "Marsha Murray"
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Thursday, December 07, 2017 4:41:00 PM

Dear Ms. Murray:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 4:28 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Ms. Marsha Murray
816 Washington Ave.
Paintsville, KY 41240



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: Cantrell, Judy (OVR-TH)
Subject: your comments in case number 2017-00179 - Kentucky Power rate case
Date: Friday, December 08, 2017 2:33:00 PM

Dear Ms. Cantrell:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2017-00179. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2017-00179.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: AARP Kentucky 
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 4:54 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KY Power Rate Case 2017-00179

Dec 7, 2017

PSC Commission
KY

Dear Commission,

Kentucky Power proposes increasing my monthly basic service charge by
$6.50 per month -- from $11 to $17.50.  Stop this unfair and expensive rate hike. The Kentucky Power rate hike will
hurt all electric customers - especially those on fixed incomes.

Just say "No" to another rate hike.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Judy Cantrell
P.O.Box 59
Staffordsville, KY 41256
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